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Subject: Online Submission

08/04/2024

Narelle Warren
92 King Street
Manly Vale 2093

RE: PEX2023/0002 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

That end of Kentwell Rd is already a nightmare to navigate and fully congested. Any entrance
and exit from the proposed building should be coming off pittwater Rd. The reality is, we
already need that stretch of road to be 2 lanes each way. Council should be working with the
RTA to resolve such issues not ignoring them.




